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Indigenous languages 
 

The United Nations Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues has long been concerned with the risk of 
extinction of 

 to revitalize and maintain 
indigenous languages. 
 

On the opening day of its fifteenth session, which will take place at United Nations Headquarters in New York 
from 9 to 20 May, the Permanent Forum will discuss a report from the second international expert group 
meeting on indigenous languages, held on 19-21 January 2016. The report (E/C.19/2016/10) cites the 
following facts on the situation of indigenous peoples’ lan猀
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